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MassDevelopment announced a first-in-state request for qualifications (RFQ) seeking development
teams to design, construct and sell moderately-priced green homes on two sites in Devens. The
project is intended to provide a replicable example of current and innovative sustainable building
practices that are both practical for Massachusetts and affordable to moderate-income homebuyers.
 
MassDevelopment will review the RFQ submissions and select up to five qualified respondents in
August. The chosen teams will receive a $5,000 stipend and an invitation to respond to a request for
proposals (RFP) to develop green housing on two lots at Devens totaling 4.6-acres on Bates St. and
Adams Circle. The agency will choose a developer in spring 2010 with an anticipated
groundbreaking in May 2010, and project completion in early 2011.  
Copies of the RFQ are available upon request. 
MassDevelopment, the state's finance and development authority, works with businesses, financial
institutions and local officials to stimulate economic growth across the commonwealth.
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